
 
 
 

TMX Datalinx Product Announcement 
  

Reminder - Decommission of the S&P/TSX Composite 

Shareholder Yield Index 
  
Further to Product Notice​ ​2018-005​ published on April 26, 2018, this is a reminder​ ​that after the close of 

business on Friday June 22, 2018, the S&P/TSX Composite Shareholder Yield Index (Symbol: TXSY) will 

be decommissioned and removed from the TX1 real-time feed. 

  

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact TSX Market Operations at 

vendor_services@tmx.com​ or by phone at 416-947-4705. 

 

https://www.tsx.com/resource/en/1746
https://www.tsx.com/resource/en/1746
mailto:vendor_services@tmx.com

